
Sustainable Design Practice in the Renovated Upson Hall
The Upson Hall, which is currently being renovated, incorporated a large number of design features to reduce energy consumption. Whether those 
features can actually achieve their design goals is unknown. Working with the design firm responsible for the Upson Hall renovation, we will examine the 
discrepancies between design objectives and actual performance.   

Contact: Prof. Max Zhang, , 348 Upson Hall, Energy and the Environment Research Laboratory (EERL)kz33@cornell.edu
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